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12th September 2016 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 

On Thursday and Friday of this week the photographers JP Photographic Ltd are coming into 

school to take individual photographs of students in Years 7 – 11.  Key Stage 3 (Y7-9) 

photographs will be taken on Thursday 15th September and KS4 photographs will be taken 

on Friday 16th September. 

This year all the ordering of photographs will take place on-line.  Prior to their photograph 

being taken, students are issued with a card, the card is scanned and linked to their 

photograph.  Your son/daughter must then take the card home.  This card contains the 

individualised web link that will allow you to see your son/daughter’s photograph and make 

any orders you wish. 

If you are unable to access this facility or have concerns about ordering photographs in this 

way please contact the following staff: 

Mrs S Cook for KS3 photographs  - scook@imberhorne.co.uk 

Mrs C Bryant for KS4 photographs – cbryant@imberhorne.co.uk 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr M Brown 

Headteacher 
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